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continued... 

From the Principal 

Dear Viking F-A-M-I-L-Y (Students, Parents & Staffulty): 

 

Every year the Merriam-Webster dictionary 

picks a Word of the Year. A couple of weeks 

ago they announced the 2020 word of the 

year was…. “pandemic.” Not a shocker. 

Evidently the title goes to the most 

searched word on the Merriam-Webster 

website. I’m not sure how to best sum up 

2020. The challenges of learning and working in isolation without the joy of seeing 

each other, the disruption to our everyday lives, you get it. We all get it. Yet I 

remain optimistic. We managed the 19 days we were in phase 3 A/B groups 

second quarter well. I’m hopeful we will get back to phase 3 A/B groups in 

January, and am eager for phase 4 before the end of the year with all our extra 

and co-curricular offerings, so we can finish out the year on a high note and send 

our 8th graders off to high school the right way.                                                                

 Advertising in this newsletter does not imply endorsement by the school or district. 

The Lesher Difference 

 

https://les.psdschools.org/
https://www.facebook.com/LesherMiddleSchool
https://www.instagram.com/leshervikings/
https://twitter.com/Lesher_MS?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
http://www.youthclinic.com/
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continued...

I envision classrooms and hallways full of smiles, handshakes, high fives, hugs and 

laughs. We can do it if we work together as one big Lesher F-A-M-I-L-Y, Forget About Me 

I Love You! I will continue to use the platform I have as your principal to advocate for 

responsible in-person learning and all the cool things that go with it, and ask you all to 

continue to follow the advised 3Ws safety protocols (Wear masks. Wash hands. Watch 

your distance.) so the policy makers and political elites deciding whether we are online 

or on campus choose the latter. With the new year comes new beginnings, even in the 

middle of the school year, and a chance to see opportunity beyond the trying moments 

that have defined an unrelenting year. As we end 2020, I’m thankful for the grit and 

patience our students, parents, and staff have demonstrated and look forward to re-

committing, re-connecting, and re-engaging with our kids spring semester, whatever the 

schedule looks like. Around the time you receive this newsletter PSD will likely have 

made the announcement of what phase or phases we will be in 3rd quarter. As soon as 

that decision is finalized, we will communicate Lesher’s plan. Stay tuned, and as always, 

stay positive and test negative! 

 

 

Shine on, 

Dr. Tom Dodd, Principal, tdodd@psdschools.org, 472-3810 

Waren Morrow, 8th Grade Asst. Principal & Athletic Director, wmorrow@psdschools.org, 472-3802 

Lisa Crossland, 7th Grade Dean & MTSS Coordinator, lcrossla@psdschools.org, 472-3850 

Janice Martinez, 6th Grade Asst. Principal & Assessment Coordinator, janicem@psdschools.org, 472-3854 

Abryana Wood, 8th Grade Counselor & 7th Grade M-Z, awood@psdschools.org, 472-3877 

Ashley Broody, 6th Grade Counselor & 7Th Grade A-L, abroody@psdschools.org, 472-3851 

From the Principal, continued... 

mailto:tdodd@psdschools.org
mailto:wmorrow@psdschools.org
mailto:lcrossla@psdschools.org
mailto:janicem@psdschools.org
mailto:awood@psdschools.org
mailto:abroody@psdschools.org
https://www.healthdistrict.org/cayac
http://www.larimerhealthconnect.org/
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http://www.clearsurroundings.com/
schoolnewslettercompany.com
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Lesher participated in PSD’s Annual Turkey Round 

Up in November!  

Thank you to all who donated turkeys to the Larimer County 

Food Bank and to Dr. Dodd, who delivered them to the Tour 

de Turkey Round Up Drop Off!  

Go Vikings!  

http://www.saludclinic.org/
http://www.womensclinicnoco.com/
mailto:joe.mivshek@km.com


  

Page 5 October 2020  Lesher Middle School Viking News  
 

Viking yearbooks are still for sale but are going fast.  

Due to COVID, there will be fewer books available 

this year, so reserve yours now! 

 http://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A00939540. 

https://www.summitstonehealth.org/
http://www.fortcollinsjeep.com/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fjostensyearbooks.com%2F%3FREF%3DA00939540&data=04%7C01%7Cgsteensm%40psdschools.org%7C8d5d608f42a747976f1308d89ae14a23%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C637429639679712468%7CUnknown%7C
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Give Next Summary: 

Lesher’s Give Next Program is run through 8th grade English Language Development and 
8th grade ELA Strategic classes. Give Next is a school-based program designed to provide 
middle and high school students with hands-on experience in philanthropic giving. 
Students experience first-hand the power of teamwork, the impact they can have on 
their community, and the rewards of giving time, talent, and treasure. 
  
Student Generated Mission Statement: 
Lesher Middle School’s Give Next program wants to help our community by preventing 
suicide and helping people with depression. We want to support non-profits which 
address mental health that make society better and help people who can’t afford mental 
health services. 

Give Next 

http://www.fcconnexion.com/
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continued... 

Please congratulate the following Lesher Vikings on winning 

different categories in the  

Little Shop of Physics Art of Science competition! 

 

You can see all winners and read the descriptions they submitted at https://

www.lsop.colostate.edu/2020/11/16/art-of-science-contest-fall-2020/ 

Also have a couple of former Vikings with winning submissions! 

  

BEST REPRESENTATION OF A SCIENTIFIC ISSUE OF SOCIAL IMPORTANCE IN THE 

PHYSICAL SCIENCES BY A MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT 

Climate Change by Danielle Doyle, 8th grade, Lesher Middle School 

BEST WRITTEN COMPOSITION 

The Cells Family, A Short Story 

by Olivia Helgerson, 7th grade, Lesher Middle School 

The Cells Family: A Short Story (pdf) 

  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lsop.colostate.edu%2F2020%2F11%2F16%2Fart-of-science-contest-fall-2020%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cgsteensm%40psdschools.org%7C9dc3c1f999dc4a50583408d88b53273b%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lsop.colostate.edu%2F2020%2F11%2F16%2Fart-of-science-contest-fall-2020%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cgsteensm%40psdschools.org%7C9dc3c1f999dc4a50583408d88b53273b%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lsop.colostate.edu%2Findex.php%3Fgf-download%3D2020%252F10%252FThe-Cells-Family.pdf%26form-id%3D2%26field-id%3D5%26hash%3Df82bb480cd2cdc2c937dbc97a92009cd040d8a17b3d5588cb7d352073c3e9649&da
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Little Shop of Physics Winners 

BEST USE OF HUMOR TO EXPLAIN A CONCEPT IN THE LIFE SCIENCES 

Terrific Tan Lines by Calista Carroll, 8th grade, Lesher Middle School  

MOST CREATIVE REPRESENTATION OF SOMETHING THAT NORMALLY CANNOT BE 

SEEN OR HEARD IN THE PHYSICAL SCIENCES 

continued... 
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HONORABLE MENTION 

At Play (A Musical Composition) by Sofia Rodriguez, 8th grade, Lesher Middle School 

  

HONORABLE MENTION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A cell is like a beehive by Juliet Koenig, 7th grade, Lesher Middle School 

Little Shop of Physics Winners 
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continued... 

10
th

 Annual Adopt-a-Family was a Great Success! 

Hi Students, Parents and Staff!  
 
We hope you are having a great end to our first semester and are ready for the holiday break! We 
had a great culmination to our 10th Annual Adopt-a-Family community service program (see the 
attached pics) and were able to help out 4 families from one of our feeder elementary schools! The 
Lesher Community was so generous and helped in the following ways:  
 

• Bringing essential household items (i.e. cleaning supplies, kitchen items, toiletries, food, etc.); 
• Bringing gifts, toys or gift cards; 

• Donating wrapping paper to wrap all the gifts; 

• Donating new or like new clothing for family members; 
• Writing cards/notes to the families; and 

• Drawing pictures for younger family members. 
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Adopt-a-Family, continued... 

Highlights from THIS YEAR- Lesher’s Adopt-a-Family school-wide community service project involved 
a lot of our 800 students and 70+ staff members to bless 4 “adopted” families during this holiday 
season! Families that benefited were identified as low-income or in-crisis and all were from a Lesher 
feeder elementary school. All the families received gift cards averaging $400/family and on average 
about 8-10 boxes filled with food, personal care products, school supplies, household products, toys, 
and new or like-new clothing that added up to 1,000s of dollars per family. The total amount 
donated by the Lesher community was around $5,000! 
 
Thank you for your support of our 2020 10th Annual Adopt-a-Family program! GO VIKINGS! 


